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Permission for Conducting Webinar

2 messages

Shijith Kumar <cshijithkumar@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 22, 2020 at 11:50 AM
To: pushpa19@yahoo.co.in

Respected Madam,

Permission may kindly be given for organizing a  Webinar on Grammarly Writing
Support Tool  on Thursday 24th September 2020 from 9.30 am to 10.30 am for our
postgraduate students. The interested faculty, staff, and research scholars may also be
permitted to attend the programme. Mr. Rathish Iyer, General Manager & Grammarly Trainer,
Bridge People India, Bengalore will serve as the resource person for the programme. The date
and time have been finalised in discussion with the Academic Coordinator. 

Thank you,

Yours faithfully,

Library & Information Officer

pushpa mariswamy <pushpa19@yahoo.co.in> Wed, Sep 23, 2020 at 12:57 AM
Reply-To: pushpa mariswamy <pushpa19@yahoo.co.in>
To: Shijith Kumar <cshijithkumar@gmail.com>

Dear Dr Shijith,
Permitted to conduct the webinar
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